
Circular No. P-47/23                                                                  Date: 08.12.2023 

 

   DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents  

Greetings! 

 

As the weather gets colder, we invite you to join us in a heartwarming                     

initiative in collaboration with the NGO CityNeeds. We request you to   

contribute your children's old winter uniform – specifically, sweaters and               

blazers. These items, which may have served their purpose for your child,                    

can bring warmth and comfort to those in need.  

 

Let's come together to make a positive impact on the lives of the less                     

fortunate and uplift the downtrodden. Your generosity can make a significant 

difference. 

 

If you wish to donate your ward's old school sweaters and blazers, kindly                    

make a neatly folded packet and send it to the class teacher of your ward by 

Monday, 11th December, 2023. 

 

Warm Regards 

 
 

 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 

 


